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THE SPLASHER 
Check us out online at www.shadowbrook.org

😎  It’s That Time of Year Again!!!!  😎

🌭  Memorial Day BBQ 🍔

Summer is right around the corner! But even closer is our big Shadow Brook kick off on Memorial 
Day weekend. The BBQ will take place on Monday May 27th.We will start serving burgers & dogs at 
5:00PM. Help is being requested in the kitchen and at the BBQ stations. 

Please email social@shadowbrook.org if you are able to help make this day a success for our 
community! Many Hands make light work and we cannot pull this off without volunteers! 

Please remember this is a potluck so bring a side dish to share with 12 to 15 people.  Thanks and 
see ya at the pool!!!!!

Wednesday Night Socials

In addition to Memorial Day, we are looking for people to host Wednesday Night Socials this 
season. We are looking to start filling up the WNS calendar and would like to have season start 
June 12th. 

This is a fun way to volunteer with friends and continue this Shadow Brook tradition.

$  Sharks are in the water 🏊
Watch out!! Our Shadow Brook Sharks are back in the water and working hard for the coming 2019 
season. We are delighted to have welcomed so many new families to our swim team. 

It is so wonderful to see new kids learning the love of swim team and the special community we 
have at Shadow Brook! We look forward to watching all of the swimmers, new and returning, grow 
in their ability and strength. We are so fortunate to have an amazingly talented coaching staff, led 
by Kyle Kikuta. 

This season, we are excited to venture out into the community as a swim team family. We will be 
attending a San Jose Giant’s swim team day as well as the much anticipated Raging Waters trip. 
Sharks not only have fun in the water, but around town as well! 

🦈  GO SHARKS! 🦈
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Wednesday Night    
Socials

Wednesday Night Socials are a 
huge highlight of our community 
and something everyone looks 
forward to during the warm 
summer months. If you want 
this fun tradition to continue, 

WE NEED YOU! 

Here is the proposed schedule:

6/12 - Open  
6/19 - Open  
6/26 - Open  
7/10 - Pasta Feed Hosted by Sharks 
7/17 - Open  
7/24 - Open  
7/31 - Food Truck Night  
8/7   - Open   

Please let us know if you are 
interested via email at 
social@shadowbrook.org.  

Thanks!

Your Board 

 President:   Patrick Smith
president@shadowbrook.org

 VP/Social:   Staci Tenczar 
social@shadowbrook.org

 Secretary:   Mike Beyersdoerfer
secretary@shadowbrook.org

 Treasurer:   Karen Rockwell
treasurer@shadowbrook.org

 Comms:      Pete Contini
splasher@shadowbrook.org

And you can always reach your
ACC at acc@shadowbrook.org

Architectural Control Committee (ACC) Update
The largest number of complaints from Homeowners to the Board and 
ACC pertain to the condition of the neighborhood, specifically home and 
yard conditions.  It’s clear there are properties that have deteriorated.

🚗  Spring Drive Around 🏡

While the ACC enforces our CCR’s year-round, every year the ACC 
does a drive around the entire Shadow Brook neighborhood to inspect 
every home for compliance with our Policies and CCR’s. 

We will be looking primarily for the following:

1.  Landscaping, dead or weed infested lawns, dead shrubs or 
trees, plants overgrowing sidewalks

2.  Home appearance, peeling paint, missing trim or shutters, 
neglected fencing, garbage cans or debris in front yard

The ACC will work with Homeowners on fixing dirt lawns, peeling paint 
and other visible violations.

You can find ACC and other HOA information at shadowbrook.org.

)  4th of July T-Shirt Contest Rules 💥
If your child is interested in submitting artwork for our t- shirts, see the 
details below and submit them to Staci Tenczar no later than June 14th. 

Also, we are always looks for volunteers!!!

• Use 81/2” x 11"plain white, good quality paper only. No lined paper. 
• The art work should be put on the paper in the "tall" way, 8 1/2" across and 

11" up and down. 
• For best results use bright and vibrant colors. 
• You may use as many colors as you wish. Colors must be kept separate 

from each other. 
• You may use crayons or markers. 
• The words "ShadowBrook Fun Run 2019" must be included in the design. 

No other words may be included. 
• Each artist must have his or her name, age, address, and phone number 

printed on the back. 
• Entries that do not meet these specifications may be disqualified from 

the contest.
• If no acceptable art is submitted, the committee will create an original design 

by computer. 

If you have any questions, please contact Staci Tenczar, thanks.
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